
 

Hello Cam. 

 

Thank-you for taking a step toward regaining some safety and viability in this city.  I am one of those who 

have stopped frequenting the businesses downtown and in doing so, lost the motivation to live in the 

city.  Suburban or country living is looking much more appealing these days. 

 

I hope to see some change soon. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Samantha Cantin 


